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Thursday, November 30, 2023
Daily Announcements
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Students! You are expected to
be out of the lobby by 3:30. If
you aren’t in a club or sport at
this time (directly supervised)
you will be asked to go to
study lab! 

Ice Cream for a cause after school on
Thursday, bring your dollars.

SKI TEAM MEMBERS:  We are
so sorry to cancel Dryland
Today November 30th!  Please
be sure and let your parents
know tonight.  We hope to see
you out on the ski hill this
weekend!  - Coach Noah, Coach
Chris, Coach Julie



  8th grade girls interested in playing basketball,8th grade girls interested in playing basketball,
there will be a meeting, Today, November 30ththere will be a meeting, Today, November 30th
during home room in the cafeteria.during home room in the cafeteria.

Student Council Members will meet in Mrs. Cruse's room (128)
on Friday this week! Make sure to check in with your teacher
PRIOR to coming down. Please bring your laptops to plan
December fun! 

Attention 7th grade girls

interested  in playing

Basketball, please come to

an informational meeting

with Mrs. Bielaczyc on

December 6th during

homeroom. Stay tuned for

the location of this

meeting. 

6th Grade Dance Team: 
This week we will be meeting
in room #132 in the 7th grade
hallway on Monday, Tuesday,
Thursday, and Friday from
3:20-4:30. See you there! 

Builders club members, if you can work
after school on Thursday for ice Cream
for a cause, please stop by Mrs.
Kurbursk's room for a pass.



AMIM (MORNING INTRAMURALS) START ON
MONDAY, DECEMBER 4th!
3 on 3 basketball will be our first program. 
6th grade will play on Mondays, 
7th grade on Wednesdays
8th grade on Fridays this year. 
Please attend only on your assigned
day. Form your teams of up to four people and register your team
name with Mr. Racignol this week. AMIM is open to all students at PMS
and you are welcome every Monday, Wednesday or Friday from 7:45-
8:05 as long as you are willing to follow all gymnasium expectations
and have clean, dry shoes along with a positive attitude.
We will be featuring a volleyball program later this winter, followed
by the red dot challenge in the spring. See Mr. Racignol with any
questions.

Youth in Government
Congratulations to our largest delegation yet! YIG participants
represented Petoskey Middle School well in Lansing last week. John
Go & Crosby Ringle's bill passed and was signed by the Youth
Governor! Both Jonah Corcoran and Luci Rushford won "Best
Committee Chair" Awards and Trevor Schoenborn and Eli Kennedy ran
great campaigns. 
YIG delegates - Remember to keep selling Roast and Toast
(orders due December 4) and our pizza party celebration is on Dec
4th in Room 128 (3:20-4:30). Hope to see you ALL there! See Mrs.
Werden with any questions. 

Any students interested in joining the Cross Country Ski
Club, please meet outside of Mrs. Martin's Door during
homeroom on Thursday, November 30th. All skill levels
are welcome and the club may be able to help with
equipment as needed.



Homerooms will shoot from 8:15 – 8:35
Monday, December 4th -  Shaw, Yurek, Wargel, Brey 
Tuesday, December 5th    – Martin, Swidorski, Wagner, Werden
Wednesday, December 6th - Cruse, Saunders, Stempky, Hintz
Thursday, December 7th – Bennet, Hallstedt, Boyer, Ketvertis
Friday, December 8th - Feys, Bell, Fralick, Sysko/Daniel 
Monday, December 11th - Neal, Erickson, Tomkins, Forster 
Tuesday, December 12th -Overflow/Makeup Day

Attention, Attention! It is time for Hoops for the Holidays!
Bring in your dollars and quarters and shoot for a cause.
One shot for a quarter and five shots for a dollar.
The homeroom with the most baskets in each grade will
win a prize.
All money earned will help support a family in need this
holiday season.

Help support our Youth in
Government program and
purchase Petoskey Middle School
and Petoskey Northmen gear.

Click Here:
https://fivestarscreenprintingplu
s.com/petoskey-middle-school/

The store is open now until
midnight on December 10th.

Orders will be brought to the
middle school by December 18th
Contact Mrs. Werden with any

questions. see photos
below! 


